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ENGELHARD INDUSTRIES, INC., ATTLEBORO, MASSACHUSETTS;
LICENSE NO. C-5161 - REPORTED EXPOSURES

- CO:EGO

In a letter dated April 24, 1961, subject licensee

DE

ceTsee TUrther advised ISR Tegarding these ex-
posures, in a letter dated May 10, 1961.

Attached is a copy of a memorandum dated May 11,

1962, setting forth the results of an inquiry of this
matter by Region I, Division of Compliance, during

an inspection of the licensee on April 25, 1962.

Based on the information provided, it appears that

the film badges for the two employees were contaminated
and that the indicated exposures were not valid. The
licensee reportedly has taken action to prevent con-
tamination of film badges in the future.

We believe that no further inquiry is required.
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